
 
 

 

WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT UPDATE 

 

Week of June 11 – June 15, 2018 

 

 

 Construction on Washington Street continues this week with work primarily associated 

with installation of the new traffic signal mast arms and signal equipment.   

 Final roadway striping will also be completed this week. This will be a nighttime 

operation to limit/prevent traffic impacts to the new striping. 

 Upon completion of installation, the new traffic signals will be set to “flash mode” for a 

period of one to two weeks to allow motorists to become aware of their presence, prior 

to full activation. 

 During late June (actual date TBD) the new traffic signals, and new traffic pattern will be 

activated. 

 

 

 


